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Canon Popham will be supporting once again this year! 

Help give a voice to children and young people across the UK 

in Children’s Mental Health Week, from 5-11 February 2024. 

Children's Mental Health Week is a mental health awareness 

week that empowers, equips and gives a voice to all children 

and young people in the UK.  

 

Everyone can take part in Children’s Mental Health Week! 

Download our free resources for schools and families and 

find out how you can take part to raise vital funds and 

awareness for children’s mental health. 

Attendance for the past week: 

F2: 99.4%  

Y1: 96.6% 

Y2: 98.2% 

Y3: 98.8% 

Y4: 96.1% 

Y5: 94.9% 

Y6: 96.9% 

Every week the class with the highest 

attendance earns 5 mins extra break (10 

mins if they have 100%). Well done to this 

week’s winner…….RECEPTION! 

Well done – 6 classes achieved over 96%! 

Who will win attendance for the half-term? 

Team points so far for this term… 

 

St ANDREWS: 161 = 3rd 

St GEORGE: 132 = 4th 

St PATRICK: 219 = 1st 

St DAVID: 187 = 2nd 
Well done St Patricks! 

Keep working hard everyone!! 

Who will be the winner of the half-term? 

 

What’s happening in school:   

Week beginning 5th February 
Monday 5th February: Children’s mental health week celebrated  

myHappymind lessons 

Tuesday 6th February: Worship assembly 

Facing a challenge – Joshua 2 

Tuesday 6th February: Safer Internet Day 2024 celebrated 

Wednesday 7th February: Worship with Rev Tom/Josie 

Thursday 8th February: VALUES awards assembly 

Friday 9th February: Writer of the Month assembly 

Friday 9th February: School closes for half-term 

Week beginning 19th February 

Monday 19th February:  

School opens for breakfast club at 7.45am 

School opens to all children at 8.40am 

 

The VALUE we are exploring this half term is 

COURAGE. 
We have looked this week at: BRITISH VALUES 

Doing the right thing, not the easy thing – 

ESTHER 4-8  

Next week we will look at the message: 

Facing a challenge – Joshua 2 

ENDURANCE, HOPE, JUSTICE, FORGIVENESS, 

THANKFULNESS and COMPASSION 
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Information and Letters 
Parent/carer meetings will be taking place next term. There 

will be a choice of a 10-minute telephone or face-to-face 

appointment and information how to sign up for a meeting 

to discuss your child’s progress will be sent out via the office 

next week: 

Monday 11th March - Year 2 

Tuesday 12th March – Year 4 
Wednesday 13th March – Year 5 
Friday 15th March - Year 6 
Tuesday 19th March - Nursery Elizabeth 
Thursday 21st March - Year 3 
Friday 22nd March - Nursery Caroline 
Monday 25th March - Reception 
Wednesday 27th March - Year 1 

READING VOLUNTEERS in SCHOOL 
Please see your class teacher or the office if you 

would like to be a reading volunteer next term! 
 

   NSPCC number day 2024 
What is NSPCC Number Day? 

NSPCC Number Day is an engaging and educational fundraising initiative that combines learning with fundraising. All 

classes were encouraged to embrace numbers and mathematics in creative and enjoyable ways. The event is 

organised by the NSPCC, the leading children’s charity in the UK, with a mission to prevent child abuse and provide 

support to children and families in need. It was really good to see so many of our children supporting this annual 

event by choosing to come to school wearing a number and donating to the charity. Well done everyone, thank you! 

 

   
Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place on the 6th of February 2024, with celebrations and learning based around the 

theme 'Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online'. Safer Internet Day is 

the UK's biggest celebration of online safety. We teach our children how to keep safe online throughout the year and 

celebrate this as a school annually on this day in February with online safety lessons and a special assembly. 

 

SPRING Diary Dates 

February 

Children’s mental health week 2024 5-9th  

Tuesday 6th – Safer Internet Day 2024 

Friday 9th – last day of term 

Monday 12th – HALF TERM (1 week) 

Monday 19th – School reopens to pupils 

Tuesday 20th – Young Voices Concert 

March – Parent/Carer meetings see opposite 

Monday 4th – Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew 

Thursday 7th – World Book Day 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd Y6 Bikeability sessions 

Thursday 28th – Easter Service Y3 leading 2.30pm 

Thursday 28th – last day of term 

Easter holidays – Friday 29th March until Friday 12th 

April EASTER HOLIDAYS (2 weeks) 

April 

Monday 15th – school reopens to all pupils 
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